
M-Files – Simply Easy Document Management 

The M-Files document management system was created to ease your everyday workload. 
Once you try it, you’ll get hooked on its ability to cope with the ever-increasing amount of 
information necessary to run your business. M-Files enables you to say goodbye to time 
wasted in tracking down documents in the folder jungle or handling obsolete documents.

Minimizing the time used in document management adds up to major organizational benefits 
and consequently improves your business processes. By storing documents in a secure, 
centralized manner, by producing information collectively and by freeing up time for more 
productive work, M-Files truly improves efficiency and increases productivity. Who wouldn’t 
want to achieve such goals?

This new-generation document management solution is very easy to purchase, implement 
and use. Full compatibility and integration with the Windows interface, which you already 
know and use, means that you are instantly familiar with the system. Instead of wasting time, 
effort and money on changing the way you work, or learning a complex new interface, you will 
start benefiting immediately from the advanced features of M-Files.

In addition to seamless integration with Windows Explorer and all Windows applications,
M-Files provides the ability to directly interface with all modern CRM and ERP systems (e.g., 
SAP, Microsoft CRM), as well as other database systems (e.g., SQL Server, Oracle, and 
MySQL). M-Files supports all file types, including Office documents, PDF files, CAD files and 
so on. In addition to documents, it can just as easily manage also other types of data, for 
example, customers, contact persons, projects, tasks, devices and more.
 
M-Files Corporation develops the M-Files enterprise content management (ECM) system and 
cloud-based service M-Files Cloud Vault that runs on the Windows Azure platform. M-Files is 
easy to deploy, learn and use, and has enabled thousands of businesses in over 90 countries 
make dramatic gains in efficiency and productivity by improving the way they organize and 
manage their business documents, information and processes. M-Files is available in 24 
languages and is in use at customers such as AstraZeneca, EADS, Flybe Airlines and Parker 
Hannifin.  For more information and a free trial version, visit www.m-files.com.
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